UNION UPDATE
3-7-2019

[bookmark: _GoBack]The membership has approved signing the lease on the new office space located at 929 S. Alpine Rd. Rockford, IL (unit 203). The office unit is located at Liberty Square which is next to the American Legion. We are transitioning this move throughout the next few weeks and will be completely moved in to our new location by the end of the month. There will also be a letter going out to all Local 592 members and retirees about our new office location.  The phone number for our Local (815-962-0600) has not changed and we will still be able to take calls during this transition. 




In Solidarity,
					Your Bargaining Committee
